
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this 
product? 

Comsol Pty Ltd — Comsol 4 Port 
HDMI Switch 

Remote control for the Comsol 4 Port 
HDMI Switch. 

Comsol Part Code: HD4014K 

Officeworks Part Code: COHD4014K 

Dates sold: 22 June 2022 – 10 
November 2023 

 

 

Why the product is recalled: The product does not comply with the 
mandatory information standard for products containing button/coin 
batteries. The product does not include the required warning information. 

Hazard: There is a risk of choking, severe internal burn injuries or death 
to young children if they gain access to the button/coin batteries and 
swallow or place them inside their body. Severe or fatal injuries can 
happen in 2 hours or less. 

 

Consumers should immediately stop using the remote control and keep it 
out of reach of children. Consumers should return the product to their 
nearest Officeworks store to receive a full refund of the purchase price. 

 

For more information, visit your nearest Officeworks store or contact 
Officeworks on 1300 OFFICE (633 423) or www.officeworks.com.au  

 

Purchased from: Officeworks 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 

PRA 2023/19988 

https://www.productsafety.gov.au/product-safety-laws/safety-standards-bans/mandatory-standards/button-and-coin-batteries
https://www.productsafety.gov.au/product-safety-laws/safety-standards-bans/mandatory-standards/button-and-coin-batteries
http://www.officeworks.com.au/



